REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE

FROM:	Student Affairs Policy Committee

DATE: February 3, 2025

Overview:

The committee has not held a new meeting since the most recent faculty senate meeting. Our next meeting will be February 19. The committee will be joined by housing and residential life for an update. Please any questions you have to Kristin Little and Tim Ottusch.

Bridgette Ribbe gave an update on basic needs to senate during the January 27 Senate meeting. Please see the recording of the session here (Scroll down to meeting recordings). Her presentation starts at the 1:18:24 mark: https://facultygovernance.arizona.edu/participate/faculty-senate

Please continue to send students to the Dean of Students page for those affected by the LA Fires.

If there are student issues you are hearing about please share with the SAPC committee.
